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Circular 
 
 Entry Restrictions to All Qatar Vessels and Cargoes 
- FTA 
 All Shipping Lines, Agents and Port Users 
 
 

In line with the directives of the government of the United Arab 
Emirates to sever relations with the state of Qatar, please find 
attached the Federal Transport Authority- Land and Maritime (FTA) 
circular for your reference.   
  
Your compliance to the attached circular is compulsory. Should you 
require any further clarification, please feel free to contact our 
Customer Care Department: 
 
Tel:  +971 4 889 7797 
Email: customerservice@dpworld.com  
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